Meeting of the Deputy Prime Minister
for Reintegration Oleg Serebrian with
the Ambassador of the Republic of
Finland, H.E. Leena Liukkonen

On February 13, 2024, Deputy Prime Minister for Reintegration Oleg Serebrian met
with the Ambassador of the Republic of Finland to the Republic of Moldova with
residence in Bucharest H.E. Leena Liukkonen.

During the meeting, the current state of the negotiation process on the Transnistrian
settlement, the socio-economic situation in the eastern districts of the country, as well
as the regional security context were discussed.

The Deputy Prime Minister emphasized Chisinau’s firm commitment to advancing a
comprehensive agenda in the field of sectoral reintegration of the country and the
settlement of the Transnistrian conflict exclusively through peaceful and political
means.




